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10th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Next week is our planned half-term break, which means that school will be closed for all pupils 

from Wednesday 17th February to Friday 19th February (inclusive).  

 

I'd like to take the opportunity to thank everyone for their online engagement over the past six 

weeks- it takes all of us working together to give our children the best learning opportunities whilst 

school remains closed for face-to-face teaching. I would like to encourage each of you to take a 

break next week from online learning. Teachers will be assigning a fun, practical task on Dojo on 

Monday and Tuesday although these are completely optional and I completely understand if you 

want to have a well-earned break from screen time for the entire week. 

 

School will be open on Monday and Tuesday to provide emergency childcare for the children that 

meet the criteria only. If your child meets the criteria and if you have no other alternative, you can 

apply to avail of the in-school supervision by clicking on the following link. Applications close at 3pm 

tomorrow and late applications can't be accepted. Places are limited for this provision and I'd like to 

reiterate that this should only be used as a last resort. 

 

https://forms.gle/WDps8eUPAwkGMCXU8 

 

If your child is facing any difficulties with their work, please do not hesitate to contact school for 

some assistance, either from their class teacher or a member of the Safeguarding Team. We are also 

here for any Safeguarding or Child Protection concerns. 

 

Please take care and stay safe over the school break. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

 

Mr Scott 

Principal 
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